
Carroll Consulting Group, Inc.
P.O. Box 11

Lavon, Texas

RE: Arias Addition Variance Request

Dear Commissioner Tod McMahan,

November 20, 2017

-Bkm,

We are asking for a variance for frontage width along County Road No. 2661 due to this being
the remainder of the original tract of land.

Sincerely

Jaijhe^arton Carroll
Texas Registered Professional Land Surveyor No. 5129


